

## **SET-BC's Professional Development and Training UPDATE!**

Even though we are slipping quickly towards the winter break, December is still busy with a number of Professional Development and training opportunities. In particular we are hoping to host our first "unconference" or Edcamp style day on December 10<sup>th</sup> (Technology in the UDL Classroom). Registration for this and other upcoming events can be found here: <a href="https://w3.setbc.org/w3-public/Pages/Event-Registrations.aspx">https://w3.setbc.org/w3-public/Pages/Event-Registrations.aspx</a>. Please read further for more information!



<u>Dr. Caroline Musselwhite – Communication Circles</u>



Technology in the UDL Classroom



Adrienne Gear - Writing Power